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Huyton with Roby C.E. Primary School

Rupert Road

Huyton

Merseyside L36 9TF

Tel.  0151 477 8460

Fax.  0151 477 8461

Mrs Jill Stratford - Headteacher
                      Friday 21st September
Dear Parents/Carers,
This term we are planning an educational trip to the Empire Cinema in Wigan to watch a film called ‘Zoo’. This trip directly links to our history curriculum (World war 1 and 2/Wartime Liverpool) and is based on a true story about a boy in Belfast during the Second World War (Rated PG).  The film is being shown as part of the ‘Into Film Festival’ which celebrates films and offers screenings to groups of children free of charge.
The visit will take place on the morning of Thursday 8th November.  The children will travel to Wigan by coach and will return just before lunchtime, so no packed lunches are needed. 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.50 per child. This is based on the number of children in Year 6 and the cost of the coach travel. Unfortunately, if the cost is not met the trip will have to be cancelled. 
All monies will need to be in by Friday 2nd November 2018.

Breakdown of costs:
Cinema entry: free

Coach:  £5.50 per child.

The children must wear school uniform, and they will need a suitable coat in case of rain when walking to and from the coach drop off point.

As the production is due to start at 10.00am and we will have to negotiate rush hour traffic, we intend to begin our journey at 9.00am prompt. This means that we will be opening the doors at 8.30am that day for the Year 6 children to ensure we can get away on time. Unfortunately, we will not be able to wait for latecomers. 
 As always, we thank you for your support.  

Yours faithfully,
Mrs Boyes, Mrs Hayes and Mrs Young.
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………………………………………………………………………
I give permission for my child_______________________________ to go to the Empire Cinema, Wigan on                                 
                                                                                                                   Thursday 8th November 2018.                                   
I enclose payment of _____________.

Parent/Carer________________________________.
